
November 10, 2021 
  
Dear Campus Community, 
  
In cooperation with the Seneca County General Health District, the Stoner Health & Counseling 
Center will hold a COVID-19 vaccination clinic on campus on Tuesday, November 30, from 1-3 
p.m. in the Campus Center, Room 120. 
  
Our goal is to offer a convenient option for those faculty, staff and students who wish to start 
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